
Integration of Enforcement Services 
 
Enforcement services are being transferred over to Area Services from 1 April 2005 to enable 
the delivery of an integrated enforcement service. 
 
The Committee may wish to consider the following issues: 
 

1. Can we afford these changes? 
2. Are the changes in the best public interest? 
3. Does the internal organisation allow delivery of the service? 

 
The Development Control Committee may wish to consider whether it would like to formally 
comment on the proposed changes, or would the Committee need more information to be able 
to properly consider the implications of such changes? 
 
Reason for urgency: 
The proposed implementation date for the transfer of services is 1 April 2005.  The next 
Development Control Committee meeting is after this (20 April 2005). 
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